
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Same Storm, Different Boats!  
It has been wonderful this past week to see and hear about all the different things 
children have been learning during the lockdown rāhui.  Pictured is Ryoji Onda of 
Room 5 who made beautiful origami sea creatures.   
 
Staff have replanned the remainder of the term to give children the opportunity to 
share what they learnt, learn from each other and continue to pursue ‘passion 
projects’ now they are back at school.    
 
The children will learn in the different areas of the New Zealand Curriculum and 
continue to use the analogy of ‘same storm, different boats’ as we journey in our 
imaginations to a far-off island, bringing with us learning, skills and attributes to 
make the island a better place.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in Rooms 7&8 have used drama to explore ‘same storm, different boats’ and art to share what their understanding.  
This display is in the foyer and hopefully everyone will be able to come inside soon to see it! 

Hei waka eke noa! -  We are all in this together! 

26th May 2020    

 

Dates to Remember School Roll 202 
 

Friday 29th May EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Friday 29th May Sushi orders collected from the school office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 2nd June School re-opens after Queens Birthday weekend.   

 



Daniel Wilson, in Room 5, brought in the bottle he found on the 
foreshore during the rāhui lockdown.   
 
Samuel Moraunga-Low and Vinnie Dahlberg drew pictures and 
wrote about the toroa (albatross) chick they had been 
observing via live webcam at Taiaroa Head on the Otago 
Peninsula. Follow the link to see it Royal-Cam 
 

Drop Off and Pick Up 
Whilst we remain in level 2, please continue to drop off your 
child/ren no earlier than 8:40am.  From next week, seniors and 
juniors will be leaving school at 3pm, normal time.  If you are 
collecting children from both parts of the school, seniors will 
continue to be sent down to the junior school to join their 
younger siblings.  We do appreciate that this causes some 
inconvenience but if you have difficulty with the timings, you 

can book your child into before or after school care at Kelly Club which operates from the 
school hall.  https://www.kellyclub.co.nz/bayswater 
 
If you need to come into the school office, it is great if you can phone ahead (09-445-6226).  
All visitors to the school site must sign in and out at the school office to enable contact 
tracing.   
 

 
Recipes from our Bubble 
Don’t forget, one of our TAs, Jude Winnie, is still collecting 
recipes which people enjoyed during lockdown.  If you have 
one to contribute, please send it to jude@bayswaterschool.nz .  You can send the recipe and/or 
photos of it being made or eaten and/or hand drawn pictures of it.  This is a lovely project to work 
on with your child.  

 

Assembly During level 2 
We know that many of our parents enjoy coming along to Friday assembly each week.  We love having you there too!  For the 
time being we will continue to run assemblies from our separate rooms, joining each other on google meets.  If you would like to 
join us, click on the link Friday assembly  just after 9 on Friday.  The link is also available on the Bayswater School community 
calendar.  
 

Teacher Only Day Cancelled 
We would like to remind you that school will be open on Friday 29th May and Tuesday 2nd June as the teacher only day 
planned around the Kahui Ako has been cancelled. 
 
Lindsay Child 
Tumuaki / Principal  
 

 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
Fletcher Ansley 7, Andrea Johnson 6, Megan Van Greunen 6,  

and Sebastian Tyler 7. 
We hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your special day with family and friends! 

 
 

Fishy Business - Sushi Online Orders and Payments 
 

Parents are now able to order sushi by emailing or texting Fishy Business directly.   
 

Please make your payment to First Select Feng Ltd using the account number 06 0323 0666763 01 and use Bayswater, your 
childs name, and room number as the reference.   
 

Once payment has been made please email your order (along with a screenshot of your payment) to helen_cana@hotmail.com or 
text 021 036 1148.  Helen will send you a confirmation. 
 

Parents may also like to place their orders and pay in store at Fishy Business, 71A Lake Rd,Devonport, 09 445 7333. 
 
Order can also still be handed in to the office on Monday mornings. 
 

 
 
 



 

Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 

Room 1 Maraea enhancing the hauora of everyone around you. You have looked after people when they are upset, and 
then included them in your activities afterwards. This shows great care - and I am very proud! Tumeke 
Maraea! 

 
Room 2 Harina demonstrating personal excellence by completing all of your mahi to a high quality. You have 

impressed me with your dedication and perseverance to your learning. Miharo!  
 
Room 3 Isabella showing resilience in her learning. You have stayed focused on your learning and attempted difficult 

words in spelling. Tumeke! 
 
Room 4 Elias showing personal excellence when sharing  a memorable lockdown  experience.  You spoke clearly to 

a class  audience and listened respectfully to others sharing  their experiences. 
 
Room 5 Kiho demonstrating the Bayswater value of resilience by stepping outside his comfort zone to present to the 

class - mīharo! 
 
Room 6 Carmen enhancing the hauora of her friends during her time at Bayswater school.  We wish her well at her new 

school. 
 
Room 7 Wiremu displaying all of the Bayswater Values this week!  You have worked independently in your learning, 

showing personal excellence and resilience, as well as being a respectful class member and supporting 
our hauora as we all settle back in.  Tau kē koe! 

 
Room 8 Lapana the Bayswater value of respect. You have settled into the new routines of being back at school and 

have set an example for others by listening to teachers and following our new rules. Tu meke! 
 
Room 9 Jonathan the Bayswater value of resilience.  You worked through the tricky feelings while completing your art, 

you didn’t give up and you were proud to share. 



Bayswater School is now on the Skool Loop app!  Downoad this FREE app now to:  

• access school newsletters • check notices - you choose the groups you want to receive notices from 

• send an absentee message • access the Bayswater School Community Calendar  

• receive instant messages directly from the school (allow push notifications)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


